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This sample letter can be sent to applicants
 when qualifications for a search have been changed
[Date]
[Name of Applicant]
[Address]
[City, State, Zip]
Dear [Name of Applicant],

Thank you for your interest in the position of [name of position] in the [department] at the University of Connecticut.  We appreciate the time you spent during the application process.

The Search Committee has recently re-evaluated the needs of the department and has updated the position specifications accordingly.  Please find attached an updated job description and list of qualifications.  Please contact us if you would like to remain an applicant under consideration for the new position and you will be notified of our updated timeline for review.
Thank you for your interest in employment at the University of Connecticut.

Sincerely,

[Search Committee Chairperson]
[Department Contact information]
The University of Connecticut is an AA/EEO employer. 
